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Treasure Report 

Feb 2018 statement of     
accounts 

Balance: 
$1,438.17 AACE Utah Section Members at our March 2018 meeting L 

to R: Bruce Booth, Daniel Prickett, Ashley Garza, Garth 
Tyler, Matt Walcott. 
 

March Meeting  
Thank you to those who attended the presentation on Project Perfor-

mance Review with Dr. Alexia Nalewaik, Cost Engineer (extraordinaire) 

on March 21, 2018 at the Williams Building.  Additional members were 

able to attend virtually via Skype as well.   

It was interesting to learn the path Dr. Nalewaik has taken during her 

career to get where she is today. We enjoyed her light hearted examples 

around  what it takes to achieve a successful performance audit.  She 

published a book on the topic in 2017, additional information is provided 

to the right .  We are looking forward to Dr. Nalewaik serving as our 

AACE International President in the coming 2018—2019 year! 
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Upcoming April Meeting 
We will hold our April meeting at the Parsons’ office in South Jordan, 

UT on Wednesday April 25, lunch will be provided.  Attempts are being 

made to finalize our speaker.   Please reach out to Ashley Garza if you 

or someone you know would be willing to speak at an upcoming Utah 

Section meeting (Ashley.Garza@Williams.com) . 


